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Comments: E-Bikes should not be allowed on non-motorized vehicle trails.  Please leave this as a place where

hikers, equestrians, and people riding regular bicycles can still get away without a fast vehicle speeding by. It

could be very dangerous and will also cost taxpayers a large amount of money.


